
WARNING
KEEP CAMPHOR AWAY FROM CHILDREN

Camphor is a poison. Eating or putting camphor blocks in your mouth or your
child’s mouth can cause serious health problems, including seizures and death.

For more information, call the NYC Poison Control Center 24 hours a day, 
7 days a week at 212-POISONS (212-764-7667). All calls are free and confidential.
Translator services are available.

• KEEP camphor away from children
• NEVER hang camphor near a child’s bed
• NEVER leave camphor on the floor where a child can touch it
• NEVER use camphor as a bracelet or necklace
• DO NOT put camphor blocks in a humidifier or an open bowl of water
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